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Dear resident, 

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure improvements to the bridge on 
Vaughan Mills Road, as part of the 2024 Capital Works Program. This enhancement supports the 
City’s continued commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure. 
 

Construction scope 
Work includes the rehabilitation of the bridge on Vaughan Mills Road, 600 metres north of Langstaff 
Road.   
 
To complete the work, concrete patching, 
waterproofing, removal and replacement of the 
asphalt and granular road structure, and curb 
and gutter replacement will be required.  
 
Impacts to the local community include lane 
closures on Vaughan Mills Road. Vaughan 
Mills Road will remain accessible to local traffic 
at all times. Signage will be in place to guide 
traffic.  
 

Construction timelines 
Construction is scheduled to begin in August 
2024 and is anticipated to be complete by 
November 2024. 
 
Contractor: Dig-Con International Limited 
 

 

 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
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